
As an Ambassador, you will support the outreach efforts of
the FCS Foundation to bring awareness throughout FCS
clinics and the communities we serve. 

Many people are not aware of the services the Foundation
provides, even FCS patients. By sharing the Foundation
mission, you can help spread the word allowing the
Foundation to serve more patients. 

Wear the Ambassador button during your volunteer shift as
a conversation starter! 

FCS Foundation brochures are available at the clinic to share
with patients and their family members.

We hope you will share your passion and enthusiasm
for the FCS Foundation.

Become an
 Ambassador

Volunteer Program Handbook
Additional Information



All FCS sites have an Emergency Plan for
situations such as severe weather, fire,
and active shooter. 

Please ask the Office Manager to see the
Emergency Plan binder so you can review
the evacuation routes, assembly/meeting
locations, and other safety procedures.

For further questions, please inquire with
your Volunteer Program Manager.
 
FCS has standardized Emergency Codes
across all sites, which will help to promote
effective communication during
emergencies, and a safe, secure, and
uniform response to a variety of situations. 

FCS policy states there are no photos or
videos to be taken while inside a FCS
clinic or site. 

In addition, there are to be no social
media posts of the clinic, site or
patients. 

Violation of this policy is grounds for
immediate removal from the Volunteer
Program.


